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Telecommunication Act of 1996 
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NOTICE CLOSING CASE 

On June 15, 1999, the Commission directed Southwestern Bell 

Telephone Company and Nextel West Corp. (Nextel) to file a notice in 

the official case file advising the Commission that a copy of the 

approved Interconnection Agreement had been submitted to Staff in 

compliance with the Commission's January 6 order no later than 

July 15, 1999. On June 21, Nextel filed its notice in compliance with 

the Commission's orders. No further action is expected in this case. 

Therefore, this case may be closed. 

(SEAL) 

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 29th day of June, 1999. 

Register, Regulatory Law Judge 

BY THE COMMISSION 

U 111 eMs 
Dale Hardy Roberts 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 




